NELEASET

JUL 15 2021

Republic of the Philippines :
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT B T oY T
COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION CHEDRRO i
Regional Office Il

CHEDRO-lIl MEMORANDUM
No.95, series of 2021

For . ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEls) IN
REGION 1ll

Subject : 4" MONTHLY ONLINE KAPIHAN AT TALAKAYAN 2021 WITH CHEDRO-II
ON THE GUIDELINES ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF FLEXIBLE DELIVERY
OF STUDENT AFFAIRS AND SERVICES (SAS) PROGRAMS DURING THE
COVID-19 PANDEMIC

Date : 15 July 2021

The Commission on Higher Education Region il shall conduct the 4" Monthly Online
Kapihan and Talakayan 2021 on the CHED Memorandum Order No. 8, series of 2021
“Implementation of Flexible Delivery of Student Affairs And Services (SAS) Programs
during the Covid-19 Pandemic” and the latest advisories from CHED to effectively
disseminate and implement policies, standards and directives to ensure that all HEIs are well
informed, are on board and are properly guided.

In this connection, the Presidents/Heads or the designated Key Officials of the HEIs in Region
Il are invited to attend the 4™ Monthly Online Kapihan at Talakayan with CHEDRO Il on 30
July 2021 from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM via Zoom Meeting. The following are the agenda:

8:45 AM Entry to the Zoom Meeting Participants
9:00 AM Preliminaries CHEDRO-III
9:15 AM Opening Message Dr. Maria Teresita Macanas Semana

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV

9:30 AM Virtual Toast and Photo

opportunity
9:35 AM CMO No. 8, s. 2021 Mr. John Wesley S. Calagui |
(Implementation of Flexible Education Supervisor-I|

Delivery of Student Affairs And
Services (SAS) Programs during
the Covid-19 Pandemic)

PINASkolar and other UniFAST | Ms. Immaculada N. Dizon

Updates Project Technical Staff-1l, UniFAST
10:35 AM | Open Forum
11:15 AM | Closing Remarks Ms. Lora L. Yusi

Chief Education Program Specialist




The participants may register through https://bit.ly/3rbDciZ on or before 7:00 A.M. of 30 July
2021. Zoom credentials shall be sent to the registered e-mail address before the online
activity schedule.

Should there be any queries or clarifications, the designated staff may directly coordinate with
the CHEDRO-III Technical Division at telephone number (045) 455-1662/402-6659 or email
at chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

Everyone attending this event is encouraged to have their coffee cup ready for the Kapihan
Toss. “Tara na. Kapihan na. Talakayan na.”

For the HEIs' participation and attendance, please.

MARIA TERESITA MACANAS-SEMANA, , CESO IV
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the DirectorfiV



